
AN ENGLISH MEDIUM & ENGLISH VERSION SCHOOL 

Notice 
 

Date: 14 April, 2025 
 
 

Dear Parents and Guardians, 

We are pleased to inform you that we are celebrating Pahela Baishakh today 
(14 April, 2025). In observance of this celebration, the school will remain 
closed on 15 April 2025 (Tuesday). Regular classes will resume on 16 April 
2025 (Wednesday). 
 
Thank you to all. 


